Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Fred Holmes <fred@etechenv.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 11:45 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; tgregsto@blm.gov

Cc: ‘Daniel Frick’; 'Ron Ragland’; 'Joe Hernandez'

Subject: West A & B Injection Line Leak

Attachments: HE West AB Well 40 Inj Line Release Initial C-141 091411.pdf
Mike:

In discussion with Terry. She had this site already listed in her system to be associated with the LINN Energy, HE West B
#40 Well. | have amended the C-141 | sent you yesterday to reflect this change. Please accept this as the replacement
for the initial C-141.

Respectfully

Fred Holmes

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
P.O. Box 8469

Midland, Texas 79708-8469

Phone: 432-563-2200

Fax: 432-563-2213

E-mail: fred@etechenv.com

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) named above. It
contains confidential and/or proprietary information. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read,
copy or distribute it or any information it contains. Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and
delete it.



